
What’s up there? 

This term the Newts have become space experts! We have 

created our own Moon Diaries and shared our findings with 

each other.  

Arlo drew each of the phases 

he saw and wrote about the 

day, weather and shape of the 

moon he saw.  
Eloise painted a canvas of 

the different phases of the 

moon she saw in the sky. 

“There was a half moon.” 

Eliza explained that we 

can also see Mercury in 

the sky when looking 

at the moon.  



The children in Tadpoles class have been 

learning all 

about rhyming 

words!  

 

 

We used the picture clues to help us match up all of the words! 

Devon matched the word cards 

to the words on the bingo board 

and then read them all  

independently.  

Monty and Bear worked  

together to match the  

rhyming word cards. 

  



 

This half term Robins have been learning about the different 

animal groups. We have enjoyed exploring what features an 

animal must have in order to belong to a particular group.  

We read riddles to  

discover which group of 

animals we would be 

focusing on. 

Birds hatch from eggs and so do fish 

and lizards but not animals like dogs 

and horses. Their mummy has them 

from their tummy. 

We hatched eggs to learn more about birds. 

Fishing for facts! 

Who is the 
greatest? 

The dog is the odd one 

out because it has fur. 

Which is the 

odd one out? 



 

In Wrens Class the children were given three exotic fruits to try – papaya, 

passion fruit and pineapple. They then used their knowledge of the equator 

and weather patterns to locate the continent that they believed the fruits 

would grow – South America. 

The pineapple is 

my  

favourite, it is 

very sweet! The papaya 

is so slimy! 

It looks like a plum 

but when you open 

it its amazing with 

lots of pips. 

To support our project learning we have 

been working together to look at maps, 

read giant postcards from destinations 

around the world and take part in  

activities to find out which animals live 

in specific continents. 



 

On our first day back we boarded 

the Titanic! We each had our 

tickets and compared what it 

would have been like to travel in 

first, second and third class! 

We went on a tour of the ship and wrote 

postcards home about our first day on the 

ship. Look at our fantastic costumes! 



 We had the most inspirational visit from a volunteer 

of the RNLI. We enjoyed hearing about the amazing 

work that they do and sharing our knowledge about 

sea safety and the Titanic! 

We learnt about the different 

flags that you would find at the 

beach and what they mean! 

We loved watching the videos of 

their lifeboat crew in action and 

were amazed by how many people 

could fit on each boat! 

We have also been busy designing and making 

our own Titanic shoe box rooms! 


